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On February 16, the Human Services Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of a report 

from the Oregon Health Authority on key performance measures. 

 

Most of OHA’s existing KPMs were first approved in 2013, many of which are framed around OHA’s 

quality improvement areas defined in the state’s Medicaid waiver. In 2020, OHA adopted the goal of 

eliminating health inequities in Oregon by 2030 and the agency’s budget proposals are now consistently 

structured around this goal. The work to align its KPMs has taken longer and the agency is now 

recommending changes to ensure its health equity goals are properly identified.  

 

The agency’s proposed changes will be considered during the 2023 legislative session. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


